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Minutes of the Centerville City Tree Board meeting held Wednesday, May 15, 2019 at 7:00 p.m.
in the Centerville City Hall Council Chambers, 250 North Main Street, Centerville, Utah.

MEMBERS PRESENT
Jennifer Beckstrand

Joy Chambers, Chair
Anne Linton

Gary Woodward

MEMBERS ABSENT
Brooke Holman

Gary Smith

Scott Zeidler

STAFF PRESENT
Mackenzie Wood, City Recorder
Connie Larson, Recording Secretary

STAFF ABSENT
Tamilyn Fillmore, City Council Liaison
Michael Higgins, Parks Supervisor

MINUTES REVIEW AND APPROVAL

Minutes of the April 17, 2019 meeting were reviewed. Jennifer Beckstrand made a motion
to approve the minutes as amended. Chair Joy Chambers seconded the motion, which was passed
by unanimous vote (4-0).

REVIEW NEWSLETTER ARTICLE

Jennifer Beckstrand wrote an article on behalf of the Tree Board for the City newsletter,
which was forwarded to Board members on May 10". The Board reviewed the article and made
suggestions and changes. Jennifer will make the revisions, and email the updated article to Board
members for their approval. Any comments for the newsletter must be given to Mackenzie Wood
by May 24,

TREE _ORDINANCE: CONTINUE DETAILED REVIEW OF CURRENT
ORDINANCE

This item will be discussed at the next meeting.
OTHER

Tamilyn Fillmore, City Council Liaison, sent Board members an email with a link on
resources for urban trees. Chair Joy Chambers reported the Arbor Celebration went very well.
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The Rotary Club bought 15 trees to be planted by the Boy Scouts, and there were 15 trees planted
at Farmington High School as well for an Eagle Scout project.

NEXT MEETING

The next Tree Board will be held on Wednesday, June 19, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. at City Hall.
Gary Woodward will chair this meeting, as Joy Chambers will be out of town.

ADJOURN

At 7:35 p.m., Jennifer Beckstrand made a motion to adjourn. Gary Woodward seconded
the motion, which was passed by unanimous vote (4-0).
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